
 

This week has been good to get morning and afternoon routines back to normal. Apol-

ogies for the time at which the gate has been opened on a couple of occasions, but in 

school we are having to adjust to the new procedures too. This has been a great week at Stoneferry with 

lots happening for the children and again lots of really good work taking place. 

On Thursday we had a visit to school from the Trust CEO Dr Cathy Taylor. She was amazed by the chil-

dren during her short visit and how well they spoke and joined in with conversation too. 

On Monday we discussed how this was also Walk to School week. Well done to everyone who may have 

walked as an  alternative to the car this week. Mr Austyn has been tracking the percentages of children in 

each class who have walked so it will be interesting to see after today which class has scored the highest 

percentage. 

Thank you also to the PTA this week and Greencore for providing the cakes we have had on sale. I’m 

sure your households enjoyed these as much as mine this week. 

In school this week our Year 2 children have been completing their SATS assessments too. Having 

helped with these it is clear just how hard the children have worked and are doing their very best to use 

everything they have learnt. 
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Starbooks 

On Monday we had the return of Starbooks. This 

has always been a really successful event for every-

one connected with the school but this week it was 

especially great to see parents in the school enjoy-

ing reading with their children. 

There was an excellent atmosphere in the hall too 

before the start of this with parents enjoying a coffee 

or tea and a good chat with one another. 

We have our next event on 16th June, at which we 

hope that we will have even more parents attending. 

Follow us on Facebook or on Twitter  @StoneferryPS 

Sporting trips Next week 

Just a quick reminder that next week, children in Key 

Stage 1 and 2 will be visiting Pelican Park to take 

part in Cricket/ Striking and Fielding activities. Please 

can I request that if you have not yet returned the 

reply slip to give your consent for the children travel-

ling to and from Pelican Park on a bus, that you do 

so before the day of your child’s visit next week. 

Tuesday—Year 1 and 2 

Wednesday—Year 3 and 4 

Thursday—Year 5 and 6 

Police Visits for Year 1 and 2 

Over the last couple of weeks we have had visits 

from the Police to talk to the children in Year 1 and 

2 about the work they do each day. 

If you were driving down Chamberlain Road yester-

day you may have noticed our Year 2 children zap-

ping cars to find out how fast they were travelling 

which the children enjoyed but also learnt a great 

deal from. 

We will be having further visits in Key Stage 2 dur-

ing next half term too. 

Art Competition Results 

Unfortunately, Miss Brady has not been in school to 

judge the Art competition entries this week. Prizes 

have been bought though so once she is back this 

will be done and the winners and runners up an-

nounced on next week’s newsletter. 

Census Day 

Thank you for such a good turnout for our Census 

lunch yesterday. I hope the children enjoyed their 

pizza and pasta, and who knows maybe they will 

win the top prize of £20 on Monday.  

Finally, another massive well done to Billy (Year 1) and Tom (Year 

3) for their sporting achievements at the weekend. Billy was player 

of the week for his rugby team Hull Dockers which is a great 

achievement. Tom also ran a PB in the latest Park Run and here 

can be seen at the start of the Hull Harriers running event which 

took place recently. Tom can be seen taking part against children 

much older than him here and mum tells me he absolutely loved it. I 

am sure great things await Tom if he continues to compete and 

work hard. 


